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Leuven, 26th of July 2021 
 
 
 
Dear editors and reviewers,  
 
 
First of all, we want to thank you for the review of our invited review article "The link between non-REM 
sleep and Alzheimer pathology" by Annelies Falter and Maarten J A Van Den Bossche (Invited Manuscript 
ID 05271594). 
 
We thank you for the positive comments. Like the reviewer and editors correctly suggested, we changed 
“control group” to “EIC (elderly with intact cognition)” and “AB” to “Aβ” in the manuscript where this was 
requested. We also added the figure in a separate file. 
 
We believe this manuscript will be of interest to the readers of your journal and hope that it can be 
further considered for publication.  
 
We declare that this manuscript is original, has not been published before and is not currently being 
considered for publication elsewhere. 
We know of no conflicts of interest for this publication. 
The manuscript has been read and approved for submission by both authors. 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
Maarten Van Den Bossche 
	


